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Dr. Lindsey Duncan Releases Formal Statement on
Recommended Retailers for 100% Pure Green
Coffee Extract

  Dr. Lindsey Duncan Releases Formal Statement on Recommended Retailers for
  100% Pure Green Coffee Extract

 Dr. Lindsey Cautions Against Scam Websites & Impure Products and Encourages
“The Dr. Oz Show” Viewers to Select From Established, Reputable Companies that
                   offer Only Pure, Safe and Clean Products

Business Wire

AUSTIN, Texas -- May 04, 2012

Dr. Lindsey Duncan, celebrity nutritionist and leading health expert who
recently appeared on a leading national daytime TV show with Dr. Oz to unveil
results from a clinical study on green coffee bean extract and weight loss,
has released a formal statement that cautions consumers against scam websites,
calls out impure products and provides guidelines for purchasing pure green
coffee bean extract in vegetarian capsules. Following is the official
statement from Lindsey Duncan, ND, CN:

“I was overwhelmed by the response from my appearance last week on national
TV, myself and my team have been inundated with calls and emails asking for
information on where to find ‘pure green coffee bean extract in a vegetarian
capsule’ and how to make sure that you are not purchasing from a scam website.
We have done extensive research and confirmed that the following companies are
reputable and well-established (they were ‘founded’ more than 6 days ago), and
they offer PURE green coffee bean extract with no additives, no binders, no
fillers and no artificial ingredients:

  * Pure Health

       * Online www.purehealth100.com
       * Phone: 1-888-323-9355
       * Pure Health product is also available at Walmart stores nationwide

  * www.BestPriceNutritionOnline.com
  * www.iHerb.com
  * Genesis Today (for full disclosure, I am the Founder & CEO of Genesis
    Today)
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       * Online: www.genesistoday.com
       * Phone: 800-916-6642

  * Your Local Health Foods store! I suggest you call before you make the trip
    as many locations have sold out of product.

As you are reaching out to these companies, please be patient. They are also
being inundated with orders and inquiries, and will serve you as quickly as
they possibly can.

When purchasing products online or in stores, do not purchase a product if you
cannot see and review the Supplement Facts Panel and the list of Ingredients.
For ingredients, there should be ONLY pure green coffee bean extract and a
vegetarian capsule. There should be ZERO fillers, zero binders and zero
artificial ingredients, do not purchase products that contain these common
ingredients listed in a section called ‘other ingredients’ and are of no
benefit and only reduce the amount of pure green coffee extract that you are
getting:

  * Maltodextrine
  * Calcium Carbonate
  * Microcrystalline Cellulose
  * Gelatin (sourced from animal skin and bones)
  * Magnesium Stearate
  * Silica

Additionally, I would caution consumers to be very weary of websites with fake
testimonials from paid product reviewers who have never used the product. Our
research has unveiled companies that are capitalizing and attempting to make
money from innocent consumers who are seeking pure green coffee bean extract.
These websites claim to offer ‘PURE’ product; however its product actually
contains numerous fillers and binders as well as gelatin capsules.
Additionally, some of these companies have gone so far as to use my name and
likeness without my permission as well as Dr. Oz’ name and likeness without
his permission, they have taken content from my blog and website to promote
their product, and my team’s research has shown that some of them have even
paid women to ‘review’ their impure products that they have never even tried
and claim that they have seen results! Do not trust these websites. Always be
weary of overly attractive models and claims that seem too good to be true.

My mission is to make the world a healthier place by educating on natural
health and wellness and to make affordable healthy, all-natural products
available and accessible for everyone. It is unfortunate that when the
natural, medical or scientific community uncovers one of Nature’s most
incredible natural secrets that has the potential to make a significant impact
and improve the lives of millions of people around the world – that so many
scammers and marketeers jump on the bandwagon with only the mission to take
advantage of innocent consumers who are searching for hope and seeking to
improve their health and happiness.”

About Dr. Lindsey Duncan

With over 28 years of clinical experience naturopathic doctor and celebrity
nutritionist, Dr. Lindsey Duncan is often called the “Indiana Jones of
Medicine,” and is one of the world’s leading experts on superfoods, herbal
medicine, natural remedies and natural health. From deep within the jungles of
the Amazon Rainforest in Brazil to the valleys of the Himalayan Mountains of
Inner Mongolia, Dr. Lindsey has studied with indigenous people around the
globe bringing Mother Nature’s most powerful medicines to mainstream America
and he does it in an authentic way.

His knowledge coupled with his unparalleled passion for helping people reach
for optimum health and wellness is why he’s a frequent guest on top shows like
“The View,” “Fox & Friends,” “The Dr. Oz Show,” and all of the major TV
networks and has been quoted in the country’s most popular lifestyle and
health magazines, including Harper’s Bazaar, Vogue, Town & Country and US
Weekly, Vogue and many more.

After studying with the distinguished detoxification expert Bernard Jensen,
D.C., PhD. at his legendary healing retreat in Escondido, Calif. in the early
80s and earning dual degrees in nutrition and naturopathy, Dr. Lindsey opened
Home Nutrition Clinic in Santa Monica, Calif. in 1985. His clinic quickly
became known worldwide, the buzz spread rapidly through Hollywood, and he
began treating A-list actors and actresses, politicians, musicians and
athletes.

Following a decade of helping top celebrities, Dr. Lindsey felt it was his
calling to expand his reach and deliver his knowledge to the masses. More
information is available on his website at www.drlindsey.com.

Contact:
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